
The PCC is here to support students impacted by the 

recent attacks on Asians in our community. 

 

The Personal Counseling staff at Canada would like to acknowledge the 
devastating loss of innocent Asian American lives that took place in 
Atlanta this week.  The shock, grief and outrage that follows a tragic 
event of this magnitude is hard to bear alone.  Our personal counselors 
are available to provide support in the shocking aftermath and we 
stand in solidarity with all of our students and staff that form our 
inclusive college campus community.   Please reach out to us at any 
time.  Together, we can find solace, strength and resolve to overcome. 
 

During business hours, you can access support by texting us at: (707) 
347-9552 to see if we can fit you in as a drop in.   

 

After hours, you can contact our 24/7 personal counseling services by 
clicking on the Cañada TalkNow image on our home page.   
 
 


